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States should not be telling companies how to run their business. States should not 

be deciding how much food production is needed anywhere.  The state needs to tend 

to more important business, like how to get all the businesses that went out of 

business because of thoughtless edicts by this states Governor at the time, because 

of the threat of Covid,, this state needs to help get things up and running again. 

People need employment, not less food produced.  This has not been well thought 

out and does not represent the peoples needs. Is the state trying to limit our food 

consumption?  This smacks of the way Communists do things. This is not a good 

idea in any way shape or form. 


